
 

  

Dear Brother Knight, 
  
At the 141st Supreme Convention earlier this month, Supreme Knight Patrick 
Kelly called on Knights throughout the world to strive to be “First in Faith and 
Charity.” He further said that strengthening Catholic men as followers of Christ 
must be the Order’s top priority.  
  
In order to help you and your council live out this bold directive, we have prepared 
a "Post-Convention Toolkit." We encourage you to take full advantage of this 
critical resource as it will help you unpack the key messages and themes of the 
Convention as well as participate in key initiatives during this fraternal year.  
  
The attached Guidebook discusses the various resources that are available for 
download on the Online Supply Store accessed through Officers Online. The 
online resources found in the toolkit include materials for Cor, ASAP, Ukraine 
Solidarity support, membership recruitment and Fraternal Benefit Events.  
  
Thank you for your continued leadership and for embracing the challenge to be 
first in faith and charity! 

 

Fraternally, 
 

Knights of Columbus 
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https://files.constantcontact.com/716460b3001/7dbaa7b2-9a33-4243-974d-a396ed9fe033.pdf
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011C6udn28STf_2GkAUXVKCeM5Ep3jn07mHFNJoKNC9BzovMYg7uvMrKiNzUR9KLQ7NF8dXpes3Wr5YvT49YiOmpHTYG5EoeSDm_W2jfp_JjekPqoc7TU704Oz-wTGHt37wgSe4JN2HKpADEZcMyK8l3WB1VtZMFMeNylizuGIMeRIoSstx3z3gnJa25t_KLEX&c=h1JUteL0jf_ut7Jkw_bnYsNhjSkH0or9NkEVJiT_I6ZaR4AYoPY_6A==&ch=2rWQXcjg8sh2JOn-2L_h5NkevZt_PQZSYangrkWHMKfRFX2EeU82iA==

